National Traffic Managers’ Forum meeting 20 June 2018

The Forum elected a new Chair, Mark Corbin from Transport for West Midlands, and two Vice Chairs: South (Matt Jezzard from Surrey County Council), and North (Kevin Hargreaves from Transport For Greater Manchester). 

Key priorities for the Forum are:
 
· Proper liaison between local Highway Authorities and neighbouring Regional Forums
· Development of DfT’s Street Manager system
· Powers for local authorities to enforce moving traffic offences
· Lane Rental Schemes
· Regional Partnerships with Highways England
· Liaison with HS2 over its impact on the highway network
· Electric Charging Points (in Conjunction with ADEPT’s Street Lighting Group)
· Defining Manual Control of Temporary Traffic Lights (in conjunction with JAG and HAUC)
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Future meetings will be held in October 2018, and February and June 2019.
 
James Adams
Secretary
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